
 

 

Cabinet Meeting: Monday, 08 July 2024 
 
Question from:  Jeanette Hunton 
 
Question to:  Councillor Durrans, Cabinet Member with 

responsilbity for Public Services and 
Communities 

 
In respect of the Environmental Permit Application submitted by CVSH to operate an 
incinerator in Sowerby Bridge, I understand that the Community Safety team have 
stated they will publish all objections on their website in due course however pending 
these submitted comments being published please can you tell me how many 
objections have been received for each of the consultations so far: consultation period 
1 (which ended on 1 April 2024) and consultation period 2 (which ended 6 June 2024)? 
 
Response 
 
840 responses to the first consultation and 31 responses to the second consultation. 


